
 

 

 

 

 

July 16, 2016 

 

Chinese Christian Herald Crusades 

156-03 Horace Harding Expressway 

Flushing, NY 11367 

 

Dear Friends,  

 

I am very pleased to welcome you to the Chinese Christian Herald Crusades’ (CCHC) Flushing Clean Up Day. 

Today marks an important step in our ongoing efforts to make the community a cleaner and healthier place to 

live, and I hope you will join us in recognizing the determination and resolve of such an exceptional 

organization. 

 

Since its inception as a religious non-profit focused on servicing Chinese immigrant communities, CCHC has 

demonstrated an unwavering commitment to addressing the needs of some of the most vulnerable members of 

our society. Its programs include career development assistance, legal consultation, domestic violence 

counseling, and interpretation and translation services, among many others. CCHC’s holistic approach to 

helping and caring for families has improved the lives of countless New Yorkers. The Cleanup Flushing 

initiative is a natural extension of its dedication to improving our neighborhoods and advancing the wellbeing 

of our residents. As our vibrant, multicultural community continues to grow, it becomes ever more important 

for us to meet the challenges accompanying this rapid development. By attending today’s event, as well as 

signing the month-long pledge, you have made an essential contribution to cleaner streets, less waste, and 

better health for all Flushing residents. 

 

On behalf of the New York State Assembly, I offer my best wishes for a successful Flushing Clean Up Day, 

and congratulate the Chinese Christian Herald Crusades for its outstanding efforts.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Ron Kim 

Member of Assembly 

District 40, Queens 


